
 

 

Litchfield Recycling Committee Minutes 

November 8, 2017 called to Order 4:07pm 

Attendance: N. Boccio, G. Geci, L. Losee, D. Raap, D. Wilson 

Minutes of September 27th meeting were approved. 

STATUS OF RECYCLING BUILDING AND RELATED PROJECTS 

Naomi stated that the recycling center has hydraulic covers to protect new roll-offs from 

inclement weather. In addition, she has supplied maps to engineering company for wall 

rebuilding at center. The workers have to be careful not to puncture cap with new signs or 

walls. A new truck was purchased so that Litchfield can haul its own recycled material soon.  

There is some concern about what to do with old fire & smoke detectors and fire extinguishers 

left at the recycling center: very expensive to discard at $10 each.  The public should know that 

most of these items can be returned to stores.  Propane tanks can be recycled at the center for 

$5.00 each.  Naomi is working on organizing center so that it is more inviting and user friendly. 

TRASH/RECYCLING CONTAINERS IN TOWN 

L. Losee shared that the HDC likes the trash/recycling containers that the town of Kent, CT, is 

using. Discussion continued about who would make the containers and if there is a DEEP grant 

to help pay for. G. Geci will look for art student to draw depiction of trash/recycling containers 

so that it can be approved by HDC and the Borough of Litchfield. 

  

Meeting Adjourned: 5pm 

Next Meeting:  February 21, 2017 

Denise Raap, Secretary 


